
Our May event was a trip to Hill Aerospace Museum and lunch 
at Little Taste of Britain.  The morning started with some of the 
club meeting on the east side of the capital for the drive to the 
museum.  Once we got to the museum we met up with the rest 
of the club.  Everyone seemed to enjoy looking at the planes 
and memorabilia whether they were  first timer or had been 
there several times.


After the museum we made the trip to Little Taste of Britain in 
Layton for some British Fish and Chips.  Cub members all 
enjoyed lunch.  Members in attendance were:  Jackson 
Jennings, Kay Jennings, James and Susan Jennings, Ken and 
JoAnn Borg, Duane and LeAnn Allred, Karl and Jean 
Hendrickson, Jim and Hermione Klekas, Ginger Goyzueta and 
Edgar Zietsman, Marvin May, Mike and Susan Cady.  Liz 
Green joined us for lunch.
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800-444-5247
Visit us online at MossMotors.com

Slice of Heaven
Moss is the source of quality parts designed to 
preserve the spirit of true motoring excellence.

KNOWLEDGEABLE TECH SUPPORT
HELPFUL CUSTOMER SERVICE

QUICK EAST & WEST COAST WAREHOUSES
INDUSTRY-LEADING 2-YEAR WARRANTY 
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British Field Day

June 18, 2022

British Field Day is once again being held at Liberty Park.  Join us on 
Saturday June 18, 2022.  The event runs from 9 am - 3 pm.  This is an event 
for families.  All British cars are welcome.


Liberty Park is located between 500 East and 700 East and  900 South and 
1300 South in Salt lake City.  The event will be held in the Northeast 
quadrant of the park.


Registration starts at 8 am and we hope to have most bikes and cars in 
place by 9 am.  It is encouraged for vehicles to stay until 2 pm.  The 
registration fee for each vehicle is $10.00.  The maximum registration fee is

$20.00 per registrant regardless of the number of vehicles they bring.  A 
$5.00 donation per adult is requested.  Kids 12 and under are free.


Please see the registration form on the next page.  It speeds up the 
registration process if it is filled out before the event


We hope to see you there.
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2022 British Field Day Registration 
June 18, 2022 

 

Registration fee of $10 per vehicle or $20 maximum per owner 

 

 

Name:   

 

Address:   

 

Phone Number:   

 

Email Address:   

 

 

Year, Make, and Model of Car/Bike: 

 

1)  Plate #:   

 

2)  Plate #:   

 

British Field Day Committee and its sponsors are not responsible for property damage to your vehicle. 

Please monitor your vehicle during the exhibition. 

 

 

Liability Waiver 

 

I/We   in consideration of my/our participation in the 

2022 British Field Day do hereby agree to release and hold harmless British Field Day (a non-profit 

corporation), the British Motor Club of Utah, Utah British Bike Club, Bonneville Austin Healey Club, 

Great Basin Land Rover Club, Wasatch Mountain Jaguar Register (a non-profit corporation), Mini 

Motoring Club of Utah, Salt Lake City Corporation, Salt Lake County, Liberty Wells Community 

Council, all agents, officers, organizers, sponsors and any other related organizations, from and against 

any and all claims, liability, losses, injuries and expenses including court costs, attorney's fees, and the 

cost of settlements for any property damage or personnel injury that I/we may suffer while participating 

in said event. 

 

Signed by owner or agent of vehicle: 

 

 

X:   

 

 

X:   

 

The event runs until 2 pm, please stay until then if you can 
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2022 Club Calendar

 

June 18 

British Field Day

July 9

Rallye with Austin Healey Club


July

Drive to Huntsville for lunch

August 20th

Jaguar Club Show in Midway


September 24 

Fall Color Drive and BBQ at Kay Jennings Home

October 22

Halloween Party at Klekas Home


December 5, 2022

Christmas Party w/Gift Exchange
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Club Officers 
President 

Marvin May, cell 801-558-9281 
mmnova4@gmail.com 

Past President
Jim Klekas, voice or text 801-971-6060 


jklekas@aol.com 

Treasurer 
Ken Borg, voice 801-277-3313 

burghley@msn.com 

Secretary / Membership 
JoAnn Borg, voice 801-277-3313 

burghley@msn.com 

Activities Committee 
Susan Cady voice 801-731-1599, text 801-791-9378


cadysue1599@msn.com


Liz Green voice 801-451-5776

carousell2@msn.com


Kay Jennings, voice 801-647-3274

 jenningscarbarn@gmail.com 

Newsletter Publisher 
Susan Jennings cell 801-556-8538

suz.jennings@gmail.com

Webmaster 
Jackson Jennings cell 801-244-1527

wmjr1976@gmail.com


